Dear Linda,

I have been asked to look at the Noise Risk Assessment for the above application. I have no issues with the assessment however there are some points that I would like to raise now that will need to be considered when the planning applications come in for the individual units.

Community Centre:

· The times that events can be held and/or the centre can be used. These should be mirrored in any future premises licence application.

· Windows and Doors to be shut when events likely to cause a nuisance are taking place (anything amplified). This could possibly be only after a set time.

· Possibly set a noise limit for amplified music or speech at nearest residential premises.

Youth Centre

· As above depending on what is planned to happen here.

· Possible limits on use of outdoor spaces

Nursery

· Shouldn’t be an issue however some nursery’s do have a limit on times that the children are allowed outside.

Convenience Store and Other Retails Units

· Possibly need to limit times and/or set working practices for deliveries i.e. Quiet Delivery Scheme

· Noise limits on mechanical plant.

· Conditions to prevent odour nuisance from any food premises that may operate.

If you wish to discuss the above please do not hesitate to drop me a line.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer (ASB)

Cherwell District Council

Tel - 01295 221623

Neil.Whitton@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
